
Welcome 
North Grenville Community Church 

October 30th, 2016 

Rev. Gary Landers 



Today: 

Sermon: The Passion of Jesus 

 

Stick around following the service for the Connection Café.   The 
meal is meatballs, rice and salad and hotdogs.  There is no 

charge for the meal except a smile for the Pastoral Care team 
who will be catering the lunch.  Desserts will be potluck so bring 

your favourites to share. 

Pastor Gary is in the Church office on a part time basis during the week, 

usually Tuesday and Thursday.   He can be reached for appointments by 

calling the Church office  258-4815 or by e-mail at pastor@ngccfm.ca or 

613-601-2812 (cell). 

Welcome to  

North Grenville Community Church 

For First Time Guests:                                                

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning! Downstairs we have Kidz 
Worship for school aged children from 4-12, and supervised nursery care is 

provided for infants, to preschoolers from 0-4 years (not in school).  

 Children will be dismissed for their worship service at about 10:45 AM.  

 Teens will meet in the foyer during the sermon for their class.  

 Infants/toddlers/preschoolers up to the age of 4 years will be invited to 

the Nursery during the sermon.  

You will see a table in the centre aisle, with Bibles on it.  These bibles are for 
your use during the service, kindly return them to the table when the 

service is over.  If you do not have a Bible and want one, please contact the 

Church office. 

Celebrating this week: 

Happy Birthday:   Emma Bates (3rd) 

Happy Anniversary:  None this week 

If we missed mentioning your birthday or anniversary, please let 

us know at 258-4815. 



This Week, Please Pray For: 
Families: 

 Stuart & Susi, Ian Hoftyzer & family 

 Ken Johns & Family 

Pastoral Families: 

 Pastor Gary & Margaret Landers 

 Pastor Elizabeth Stewart 

 Our Official Board Families 

Overseas Missionaries: 

Rev. David & Jennifer Wright (Niger) 

Rev. Dean & Stephanie Babcock (Malawi) 

Rev. Sok Em (Cambodia) 

Rev. Debbie Hogeboom (Kenya) 

The prayer chain can be initiated by calling the Church at   613-258-4815 x 100.  

The prayer team meets at  the Church on Tuesdays at 11 AM. 

Prayer Requests: 

 The Kerith Debt Freedom Centre as it ministers to our community.  Please pray 

for our coaches as well as the clients they serve. 

 That God would continue to provide for the needs of the Church.    

 Those who struggle with addictions and their families. 

 The Pastoral Leadership Task Force (PLTF) and the official board and the 

Personnel Sub Committee as they seek a lead pastor for our Church.   

 Those in our Church family, and community that struggle with health issues, 

especially our seniors.   

 The millions refugees in Syria, Europe, North Africa and around the globe and 

the efforts of RING (Refugees in North Grenville) to bring families to North 

Grenville.  Praise that we have a new Syrian family in North Grenville.  Please 

pray that they will adapt well to life in our community. 

 The Nickerson family. 

 Brenda Leach who has pain that the doctors have not been able to treat. 

 Rev. Sok Em’s wife Savy passed away in June 2016.   Sok is a Free Methodist 

minister/missionary.    For those wishing to help Rev. Em with the funeral costs, 

please see the Church  office. 

 Those who are battling cancer; Brenda Garraway’s friend Joelle, May Louise’s 

daughter Marcie, Audrey Moden’s brother Peter, Cathy MacDonald, 14 year 

old Tanner, and Phyllis Eaton’s daughter in law Susan, 

 Crystal Ufford, who will be needing additional tests related to heart function. 

“Prayer does not fit 

us for the greater 

work; prayer is the 

greater work.”   

Oswald Chambers 



Just for Laughs... 

Library Corner: 
 

Christmas is 
coming:  the 

Library is now 
featuring books to 

prepare your 
family for the 

holidays. 

 A huge thanks to the Church family for 

the excellent response to the Faith 

Promise Pledge. 

.  Please also remember if donating 

monthly based on a weekly amount that 

some months have 5 weeks not 4.  Thank 

you for your understanding and 

faithfulness.  

Psssst! You can follow the Church on Facebook at www.facebook.com/

ngccfm & Twitter @NGCCFM.  Stay in the know! 

Get the digital bulletin by signing up on the contact form on the 

Church website at www.ngccfm,.ca or via the Church app available in 

the iTunes App Store or Google Play.    

Please Note:  The Thursday Night Bible Study is cancelled on 

November 3rd and will resume on November 10th. 



Kids Bible Memory Verse 
 
Pastor Liz will be having the kids work on bible memory verses as part of 
the kids programming.   
 

October’s Memory Verse 
 

I will give thanks to you, LORD, with all my heart; 
    I will tell of all your wonderful deeds.  

Psalm 9:1 (NIV) 

Holy Cross Bazaar, now in it's 22nd year, is holding their Fall/Christmas 
Bazaar on Saturday, November 5, 2016 between the hours of 9:30am 

and 1:30pm in the Holy Cross Parish Hall in Kemptville.  The Bazaar has 
long been known as having one of the best bake sales in town as well 

as selling jams, jellies and preserves.  There are also many Christmas 

decorations, hand made crafts, a re-gift table, hand knitted and 
crocheted items, a 50/50 raffle, and a silent auction.  As always there 

will also be a delicious luncheon served. 

Lunch with Liz 
 
Thursdays, 11:15 AM—12 PM in the Church foyer.  All youth welcome.  
Bring your lunch and come and hangout 

Join us Saturday from 8AM—2 PM  
 

Great deals on gently used house 
hold items, clothing, toys, sporting 

goods and furniture... 
 

A huge thanks to those who have 

supported the youth group by 
donating items and come out to sort 

and set up for the sale. 



Good to pack: 

 
 School supplies, 

pencils, paper/

notebooks, pens, 
coloured pencils 

 Clothing/

underwear/socks, 

hats, mitts, shoes 
 Hygiene items/

bars of soap/

toothbrushes/

deodorant (non-
liquid), pads/

tampons, razors, 
facecloth/towel, 

comb/brush, hair 
accessories 

 Toys, puzzles, 

Lego, books, chil-

dren’s bibles, 
soccer ball and 

pump, dolls, 
stickers, colour-

ing books 

More ideas at: 
 http://samaritanspurse.ca/media/431675/OCC-List-of-Approved-Items_2016.pdf 

Daylight Saving Time ends next Sunday 
November 6th so you will have an extra 

hour to enjoy in your morning before 
Church.  See you then! 

http://samaritanspurse.ca/media/431675/OCC-List-of-Approved-Items_2016.pdf


A Country Christmas Gala 
 



Our Mission: 

To be a loving and healthy community, reaching others by 
knowing, loving and serving God. 

2659 Concession Road,  PO Box 1685, Kemptville, ON   K0G 1J0                                                                 

Tel:  613.258.4815      Fax: 613.258.0434      Email: office@ngccfm.ca        

Web: www.ngccfm.ca ~ Twitter: @NGCCFM ~ Facebook: /ngccfm 

Staff   

Pastor Gary Landers Pastor pastor@ngccfm.ca 

Pastor Elizabeth Stewart Youth Pastor youth@ngccfm.ca 

Mrs. Susan Hoftyzer Administrative Assistant office@ngccfm.ca 

Mrs. Jan MacGregor Treasurer treasurer@ngccfm.ca 

Mrs. Kathie Wilson Administrative Volunteer kathie@ngccfm.ca 

Official Board Members 

Joanne Berndt Don MacGregor 

Rosalind Giffen—V. Chair Jan MacGregor 

Joe Kupecz Christine Power—Secretary 

Colin Moden—Chair Kevin Smith 

Linda Moore Lia Wall 

 Kidz Worship & 

Nursery 

Everyone is up-

stairs today 

Teenz  Worship Joy Cox 

Financial 

Tellers 

Donna Seguin 

Joanne Berndt 

Serving This Week in: 

Kidz Worship & 

Nursery 

Stuart Hoftyzer 

TBA 

Teenz  Worship Joy Cox 

Financial 

Tellers 

TBA 

Serving Next  Week in: 


